
Year 6 PE Transition task 
‘Healthy Selfie’ 

Meet the PE team at Holderness Academy, we have 
completed our ‘Healthy Selfie’ now we would like to see 

yours!

Deadline 
Monday 

6 July 2020   

Simply take a picture whilst making 
healthy lifestyle choices during 

Lockdown! The more creative the 
better.

 Then send your picture to: 
competitions@holderness.academ

y

Make sure your full name and 
primary school name is clear on 

your email please.

Miss 
Hansom 

Mrs Mccubbin Mr Briggs 

Mr Beecroft 

Miss Marren Mr Harris 

Mrs Havercroft 

Mrs Lindley 

Mr Tupai 

Mr Truran 

We are really looking 
forward to meeting you all 


